
Immigration Legal Services 
in collaboration with 

Domestic Violence Services, Inc. presents: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Learn about Catholic Charities’ immigration services and how you can 
help your clients and others. 

Immigrant survivors of abuse face special challenges. There are laws 
in place to prevent someone’s immigration status from being used as a 
means of abuse and exploitation. As a service provider, you play an 
important role in identifying and referring immigrants who may be 
eligible for immigration benefits. 

Join Catholic Charities to learn more about: 
▪ Domestic violence issues specific to immigrant populations 
▪ Violence Against Women Act (VAWA), U Visas for crime 

victims, T visas for trafficking survivors 
▪ General information about other types of immigration relief 

 

Date and Time: June 22, 2018 ~ 9 - 11:30 AM 
Location: Port of Morrow ~ Riverfront Room 
 Boardman, OR 
RSVP: Griselda Cuevas/Manuel Gutierrez 
 541-567-0424 

 

This project was supported by Grant No. No. 2017-WR-AX-0026 awarded by the Office of Violence Against Women, U.S. Department of 
Justice. The opinions, findings, conclusions, and recommendations expressed in this publication are those of the authors and do not 
necessarily reflect the views of the Department of Justice, Office on Violence Against Women. 
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